
CIRCULAR 

TYPE & NUMBER EL03005 

Date 9 July 2019 

To BSC Parties 

From BSC Operations 

Purpose For information 

 

Update: Issue with Settlement Administration Agent processing Metered Volume 
Reallocation Notification data 

What is happening? 

Further to ELEXON Circular EL03004, we have identified the cause of the issue preventing Metered Volume 

Reallocation Notification (MVRN) data being processed by the Settlement Administration Agent (SAA). We are 

currently rectifying the impacted reports and we will provide further communication once this is completed. 

Is there anything else I need to know? 

We expect to provide a further update tomorrow morning. If you require further information in the meantime, 

please contact bscservicedesk@cgi.com. 
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